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City of Monroe Engineering Department Reveals New 
Stop Signs 

(Monroe, LA) The City of Monroe Engineering Department is set to reveal new stop signs at 
Thomas Avenue & Gordon Avenue and Alabama Street & Phillips Street. 

The reveal will take place Friday, January 20, 2023, at 10:00 a.m.  

The Thomas Avenue intersection at Gordon Avenue will be adjusted to an All-Way Stop condition. 
Currently, there are stop signs only by the approaches to the intersection on Thomas Avenue. 
Advance Warning Signs have been installed on Gordon Avenue prior to the intersection.  

The Alabama Street intersection at Phillips Street will also be adjusted to an All-Way Stop 
condition. Currently, there are stop signs only on the approaches to the intersection on Phillips 
Street. Advance Warning Signs have been installed on Alabama Street. 

The stop signs are being installed to offset the free flow conditions on Alabama Street and Gordon 
Avenue.  
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